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I wish to submit to the committee an opinion on the use of non-registered motorised 

vehicles. I think the should have some kind of horn or warning device on them as a lot of 

people can not hear them approaching. Also some form of instruction in their use would be 

welcomed as a lot of people who use them have either never driven a motor vehicle or have 

forgotten road rules. I firmly believe there should be some form of registration so that there 

is provision for insurance against an accident. Another point of concern is how they are left 

on the footpaths without regard for pedestrians trying to walk around them or having them 

take up the whole aisle in a supermarket and not use common courtesy to allow others to 

get past them. 


